
Please oppose bill SB 832.  The animal rights groups are using the covid situation as a reason to push unnecessary and unfair bills 
through.  They have never been concerned for human health and they are still not today.  They want the complete ban on all farming 
and animal use(even pet ownership).  Mink farms are on their radar now, but they are against ALL animal use.  Mink farms are 
humane, sustainable, and legal.  They feed human food waste stream, products that would otherwise go to landfill.  Mink garmets 
are biodegradable and sustainable,  unlike other petroleum based winter garments. Mink farms that have contracted covid are no 
risk to human health.  The virus moves thru in a matter of days and the farms in WI can no longer find the virus.  Please vote against 
SB 832.


